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Principal’s Report 3/10/2025 
 
Pacific High School 
 

●​ MS competitors placed 1st at the Oregon Coast Renewable Energy Challenge in Newport 
○​ 1st place in Solar Challenge 
○​ 1st place on Wind Challenge 
○​ Qualify for nationals in Arizona 

■​ OSU possibly will cover cost of trip 
○​ Thanks to Rob Jones and Jessica Dupree for supervising the trip 

●​ Basketball has wrapped/Track & Field underway 
 
 
Driftwood Elementary 
 

●​ Gathering community feedback regarding potential 6th grade move 
○​ also “Plan B” which would involve using the library space at DW for the wellness 

center and taking classes to the POrt Orford Library for book checkout. 
■​ This would keep 6th grade at DW 

●​ Read Across America Week (3/3-3/7) 
○​ Dr. Seuss’ birthday cake 
○​ visitors reading in classrooms 
○​ family bingo night 
○​ all were successful- thank you to all staff who assisted with the planning! 
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